TOWN OF BROOKFIELD OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Stephen C. Dunn First Selectman



100 Pocono Road Brookfield, CT06804

February 4, 2021

TO:

Board of Finance

FROM: Steve Dunn, First Selectman

RE:

BUDGET TRANSFERS

At a meeting on February 1, 2021, the Selectmen unanimously approved the COVID Contingency Fund transfers in the amount of \$16,799.78, and inter-department transfers, as outlined in the COVID Costs Executive Summary and Expenditure Budget vs Actual through 12/31/20 provided by Marcia Marien, and forward to the Board of Finance for review and approval.

We thank you for your review and consideration of this matter.

/vg

Attachment